
Good morning,  

Here is a quick update on a few items.  

Chancellor’s Visit – Postponed. Unfortunately, the Chancellor informed me on Tuesday that he would 
need to reschedule his annual visit to FSU planned for this Friday. We’re working with his office on a 
new date, hopefully in May.  

Focus Frostburg - Today.  There is a series of events addressing sustainability and climate awareness 
occurring today on campus. You can learn about the events at this link. Please take advantage of this 
program as we commit to helping reverse many of the negative changes to our planet.  
 
Student Showcase - Thursday, April 21 from 1 – 3 p.m.  The Department of Computer Science & 
Information Technologies is hosting its first Student Showcase. Check out the 14 different poster-like 
presentations on the 2nd Floor of Gira CCIT.  You’ll see computer science, cyber security and information 
technology projects. Please engage with our students to help strengthen their communications and 
articulation skills.   
 
Visit Day. Admissions challenged the weather once more! We held a visit day for approximately 30 
prospective students and their families on Monday. It was rescheduled from March because of 
inclement weather. And, you know how Monday turned out. Let’s hope that the next visit day on 
Saturday, April 30, breaks the weather jinx. We’ve had a good April with plenty of student interest for 
next fall. Thanks again to all that are connecting with our prospective students as we near the deposit 
date of May 1.  
 
CLC Spring Festival. The Children’s Literature Centre will be holding its annual Spring Festival this Friday 
and Saturday. A listing of events can be found here.  
As you can tell, we are moving into the final portion of the spring semester where we will be hosting 
many events each week celebrating the accomplishments of our students and faculty. As we move out 
of the restricted environment we have been living with, please take the time to visit with our students 
and enjoy their accomplishments. Stay safe.  
  

Ronald Nowaczyk, PhD President 
Frostburg State University 
101 Braddock Road 
Frostburg, MD 21532-2303 
(v)  301.687.4111 ; (f)  301.687.7070 
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Mrs. Donnell H. VanSkiver, CAP, MEP, OM 
Executive Administrative Assistant 
Email: dhvanskiver@frostburg.edu 
 
 
 

 
 


